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End of Term Arrangements

It is traditional for the Year 6 Children to leave the school on their last day via the front entrance, ringing

the Bozeat Bell for the last time as they leave.

In order to facilitate the organisation of this and to allow teachers and parents with children in multiple
year groups to be present, we request that all year groups from Pre-School to Year 5 are collected from
their usual places at 3:15pm on the last day of term (Tuesday 23rd July).

The Year 6 children will then be dismissed from the front office at 3:30pm to the awaiting crowds. Thank

\you for your co-operation with this

~
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Cycling Competition

On Monday afternoon, six Year 6 children took
part in a cycling competition against other local
schools. They all raced in a range of sprint and

endurance style type races and all performed

brilliantly. P

Everyone came away
with a medal and we all §
had a super time!

~

Cricket Competition

On Wednesday afternoon, 17 children (2 teams)
took part in a day of cricket at Wollaston Cricket
Club. Bozeat A finished 5 place out of 14 teams
and Bozeat B finished 9% out of 14.

Overall, it was an
enjoyable time and we
are very proud of them
all.

~




Bozeat Community Primary School Newsletter

12t July 2024

RABBITS JAGUARS PANTHERS

Key Dates and Events 2024

Time Event
July
Tuesday 16 July 9.30am Year 6 Leavers Performance

Wednesday 17t July 9.30am  Rocksteady Concert

9.00am Year 6 Celebration assembly

Monday 22" Jul
oncay 4y PM Year 6 Celebration trip

Tuesday 23 July - School finishes for Summer

September
Monday 2" & Tuesday 3™ September Staff Training Day

Wednesday 4t September Children return to School
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St Mary’s Community Hall

Friday 19th July
Doors open at 7pm, quiz start time 7:30pm
Entry Fee £2 Per Person

Maximum 8 people per team
Bar & Refreshment




